
JUNETEENTH REDUCED SERVICE
MONDAY, JUNE 19, 2023

On Monday, June 19, 2023,  
the Larkspur Golden Gate Ferry  
will operate a reduced service  

on Juneteenth. 
See the schedule below:

*GOLDEN GATE FERRIES TO SAUSALITO,  
TIBURON, AND ANGEL ISLAND WILL OPERATE 

REGULAR WEEKDAY SERVICE.

	 CUSTOMER SERVICE
	 Call 511 (711 TDD) 
	 Open weekdays: 7AM – 6PM

	 For real-time information,  
	 download Transit app  

	 Sign up for service alerts at  
	 goldengate.org/alertsignup goldengate.org/ferry


